
SBRC 

Meeting minutes  

October 26, 2021 

Members present: 

John Tocci, John Heffernan, Phil Gonzalez, Kevin Coughlin, Steve Bilafer, Victor Hebert, 
Mayanne MacDonald Briggs 

 

Members of School Administration present 

Superintendent Welch and Sara Erickson, Communications 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 PM 

Minutes from September 20 meeting reviewed. Motion to accept John Heffernan, 
seconded by John Tocci, voted unanimously. 

There was no public comment.  

 

Discussion continued warrant article 9 for fall town meeting.  Finance and Warrant 
Committee hearing occurred and a few questions arose around the Oakdale only 
language as well as the additional language that Town Council provided. Schools will be 
sending information on SBRC and MSBA processes to every town meeting member prior 
to “mini” town meeting. Steve Bilafer will work on FAQs with Sara Erickson to ensure 
that they are updated. Further discussion on who should present each part at Mini, no 
presentations will be allowed at full town meeting. 

Superintendent Welch updated the committee on MSBA timelines for enrollment 
certification which are due on December 28. 

New Business: 

Official close out of ECEC will be on December 15th at MSBAs board meeting. 

At 7:57PM Mr. Heffernan motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Gonzalez, 

voted unanimously at 8:06 PM. 


